McLean

August 2, 2024

Dear McLean Health Center Families, Employees, and Residents,

Per a continued CMS requirement, we are writing to keep you informed on our
current COVID-19 status. We have one employee in the health center who has
tested positive. Contact tracing has begun and anyone with a potential exposure will

be notified. No exposure to any neighborhood.

We all need to help protect our fragile residents.

® Please do not visit if you are not feeling well.

® Prior to visiting, please perform a COVID-I9 test if you have a runny nose or
any cold symptoms.

® We strongly encourage visitors to wear a surgical mask while in the building.

® Prior to entering the room of a COVID-19 positive or symptomatic resident,
please check with a nurse regarding additional personal protective equipment
needed.

® Ifyou, or anyone that visits McLean, discover you are COVID-19 positive
within ten days of visiting us, please call the nursing supervisor right away so
we can take the appropriate actions immediately to assess the potential

exposure to stop potential spread.

Lisa Clark Carlene Rhea
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